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PRESBYTERY OF HUDSON RIVER 
Budget, Finance and Property Committee / The Board of Trustees 
September 19, 2017 
 
The Budget, Finance and Property Committee / The Board of Trustees met on  
September 12, 2017. There are no items for action. The following is presented for 
information only. 
 

1) Our current treasurer’s term of service ends in December.  Mr. Nelson will be 
moving out of the area and does not want to be elected to another term.  We will 
be seeking a new volunteer treasurer.  The position description for treasurer is 
included in this presbytery packet.   

 
2) A new stewardship brochure is being presented, with the target being leaders in 

local congregations.    
 

3) Presentation of the 2018 budget and per capita recommendations will be made 
at the December meeting. 

 
John Miller, chair 
Budget, Finance and Property Committee / The Board of Trustees 


